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‘To boldly go where no one has gone before’ – Star Trek, TNG

 

We are entering a strange new world. Things that were common in

the past are different today. Gone are the handshakes, hugs, coffee

clubs, and get togethers. Now we have signs advising us how to

stay safe, masks that hide our smiles, and arrows that give us

direction. Has anyone else found they were going the wrong

direction in an aisle? I admit it has happened to me a few times.

Remember to be kind to each other as we are all learning to

navigate in this new world.

 

We need to adapt, be flexible, and stay informed.

 

An effective way to interact with others without spreading the virus

is to use the Vulcan greeting ‘live long and prosper’ – thank you

Mr. Spock.

 

Steady as she goes, Mr. Sulu.

 

 

Useful Links:

 

hanover.ca 

 

publichealthgreybruce.on.ca

 

A Message
F R O M  M A Y O R  S U E  P A T E R S O N

#InThisTogetherHanover


